
1

Harvey, Edward

From: Harvey, Edward
Sent: Monday, April 06, 2020 8:46 AM
To: Gray, Larry (Electrical)
Subject: Acknowledgement of Receipt of Written Reports Regarding EN 53995 and EN 54489 - Tilden Mining 

Company, L.C.

Mr. Gray, 
 
This message acknowledges receipt of your reports, dated April 12, 2019, and January 22, 2020, reporting 
incidents that occurred on April 11, 2019, and January 21, 2020, in which two fixed gauging devices were 
reported to have inoperable shutter mechanisms.  The NRC has reviewed your reports and has no further 
questions at this time.  The submission of the reports was deemed timely since they were submitted to the 
NRC Headquarters Operations Center electronically within the 30 day requirement established by 10 CFR 
30.50(c)(2). In the future, please direct all future equipment failure written reports to the Region III office 
directly.  These incidents will be examined during a future inspection. 
 
In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy 
of this message will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC’s Public Document Room or 
from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), accessible from the 
NRC’s website at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this correspondence. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Edward Harvey 
Health Physicist  
US NRC Region III 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
(630) 829-9819 
 


